
            WARLAWURRU CATHOLIC SCHOOL  RED HILL 
                 P.O.  Box  243,  Halls Creek,  WA  6770  Telephone: (08)  9168 6008   Fax: (08) 9168 6119 

               Email: admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au        Mobile: 0408 526 837             ABN 92 612 080 496 

      NEWSLETTER Term 1, Week 1, 2013 

Dear Parents and Families,  a sincere 

welcome to the new school year from 

me and the staff of Warlawurru. We 

look forward to working with parents 

and families to give all students the 

best education possible. Please re-

member the great role parents and 

families play in helping children en-

joy and achieve at school. We all 

look forward to a wonderful year to-

gether. 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Two PAThS “Kids of the Week” are chosen in each 

class every Monday at Warlawurru School. Please 

ask your child if they were chosen today. 

“Friendliness”= Being warm 

and friendly to others. 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Every Friday: Swimming                 Every Thursday after school: Swam Club 

Tuesday February 5th (Tomorrow!) School @ POOLThe school will go to the 

pool at 12.15 tomorrow for a chance for teachers and students to get to know each 

other again in a fun and cool way. Any family members wishing to come for some 

fun can join us at the pool at 12.15. 

School Welcome Prayer 
Wednesday February 6th 9.30am: Dean and Crissie will do a bus run at 9.00am, 

otherwise everyone is welcome to make their way to the school to begin the year 

with an assembly, prayer and shared lunch. 

Wednesday February 13th: Ash Wednesday 

A special prayer service will be held at the school at 9.30am on Wednesday next 

week to celebrate Ash Wednesday, the beginning of the Season of Lent. 
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Sunday’s Gospel: Luke 5:1-11  

Jesus Calls the Fishermen 

“They left everything and fol-

lowed him”.  

 

What are we prepared to leave be-

hind to follow Jesus? 

 

Dean Savoia   (Principal) 

Your children’s teachers and school staff 

 

 

These are the teachers and 

school staff to whom you 

have entrusted the care of 

your children. Please take 

the opportunity to come and 

meet them at any of our 

school events. They are a 

strong, experienced and 

dedicated team who will 

work hard to ensure the best 

education for your children. 


